
 

 

 

 

24th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you and your families well. I am excited to be writing to you to share an 
important event which outlines all of the information you need to support your child through KS3. 

Year 8 and 9 Parents’ Information Evening – Wednesday 16th  October 5pm-6pm 

We know that students perform at their best when their school studies are supported and 
encouraged at home; in order to give them the best chance of success, it is important that we are 
able to work directly with all our parents. 

We have therefore scheduled a KS3 parents’ Information Evening for Wednesday  16th October from 
5pm until 6pm to inform you in more detail of how we can work together. Please go to our school 
website to book your place or click on the link provided. KS3 Parents Information Evening 

Be advised that there will be some interactive sessions as part of the evening so we would highly 
encourage your child to attend with you, however it will not be suitable for small children. 

During this event we will be sharing the latest information with you on how to support your child 
during their time in KS3. This includes how to create effective homework and revision routines, how 
to apply revision strategies and how to successfully support your child in learning at home. In 
addition, we would like to support you in encouraging your child to talk and learn through talk. We 
want your child’s voice to be valued. 

We know that learning at home it an important learning habit that if begun early can lead to 
academic excellence. We do hope that you can join us for this important event. I am delighted to 
share that during this evening, we will be providing a free of charge  goodie bag full of the essential 
resources that your child needs to help them with revision at home.  

 

With Best Wishes, 

Miss D Dawes 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUZ5RFwL9sSgsDZvE8_AZ-b-xln1dTU7SjnPTIrrK4XEsZPQ/viewform

